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As a member of the Energy Efficiency & Conservation Sub-committee which advises the 
Government on energy efficiency matters, Hongkong Electric has been providing constructive 
input to the Task Force on Energy Efficiency Labelling Schemes (EELS) in drafting the 
proposed mandatory EELS.   
 
Hongkong Electric fully supports the Government to implement mandatory EELS in a smooth 
and gradual manner and sees it as a positive move towards further improvement of energy 
efficiency and conservation.  
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